## Dronfield Junior School Newsletter 02 5 September 2018

Tel: 01246 413145 e-mail: info@dronfield-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk www.dronfield-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk



Clubs will start w/c 10 September unless stated otherwise – please see below for more details and payment information.

**Monday – Chess** with Mr Trafford starts again but he is unable to start until **Monday 1 October**. Limited to 20 places, please see Mrs Myers or Mrs Cooper in the office to put your name down. You must be an able chess player.

Monday – Dance with Michelle Grace starts on Monday 10 September for 7 weeks. The cost is £21 and payment is made directly to Michelle. Please see the separate registration form which must be completed and returned with your payment. A paper copy is available in the School Office if you require. Payment must be made on or before the first lesson (10 September). You are welcome to leave the registration form and payment, in a named, sealed envelope only, with the school office (if you are paying cash, please ensure you send the correct amount).

**Tuesday – Street Dance** with Jack Bruce from Dancedaze from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. The cost is £21 and payment is made directly to Dancedaze. Please see the separate registration form which must be completed and returned with your payment. A paper copy is available in the School Office if you require. Payment must be made on or before the first lesson (11 September). You are welcome to leave the registration form and payment, in a named, sealed envelope only, with the school office (if you are paying cash, please ensure you send the correct amount).

**Wednesday** – The choir with Mrs De Almeida will be take place every Wednesday from 12pm-12.30pm in Mrs Lunn's classroom. There is no need to sign up for this, and all year groups are welcome. We will be preparing for Young Voices, which takes place in early January 2019. For further information on this see <a href="https://www.youngvoices.co.uk">www.youngvoices.co.uk</a>

**Wednesday** – Table Tennis will start on Wednesday 12 September. There is a session from 3.30-4.30pm for children in Y3/Y4 and another session from 4.30pm-6.00pm for children in Y5/Y6. Please see the separate flyer for more information and to register for the club. Payment must be made on or before the first lesson (11 September). You are welcome to leave the registration form and payment, in a named, sealed envelope only, with the school office (if you are paying cash, please ensure you send the correct amount).

**Wednesday** - Discovery Club (Science Club) with Discovery Stem Education. This takes place from 3.30pm to 4.30pm and is £42 for a 7 week course (12/9/18 - 24/10/18). There is a limit of 20 places for this club. Please register and pay online at http://www.discoverystem.org.uk/1\_41\_after-school-stem-clubs.html

Thursday – Jumping Clay Club with Catherine Slaney from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. This will take place in the School Hall, the cost is £36 for 6 weeks (13/09/18 - 18/10/18). This club is open to all year groups and this term the theme 'Food that we eat'. To book a place, please contact Catherine on 07799 182880

**Thursday** – Girls Football from 3.30pm-4.30pm with Mrs Thomson and Amy Cooper. This is available for girls in all year groups. Please see Mrs Cooper in the office to sign up for this club.

**Friday – Rugger Eds** 3.30-4.30pm (**starting Friday 7 September to Friday 19 October**). The cost is £35 and is payable directly to Rugger Eds. A registration form is attached which must be completed and returned with your payment. A paper copy is available in the School Office if you require. Payment must be made on or before the first lesson (7 September). You are welcome to leave the registration form and payment, in a named, sealed envelope only, with the school office (if you are paying cash, please ensure you send the correct amount).

## **Music Lessons**

**Guitar** - will continue with Mr Towner from Monday 10 September. He has some space for some new children, if your child would like to start lessons, please leave your child's name and your name and telephone number with

Mrs Myers/Mrs Cooper in the office and we will pass your details on. Mr Towner will contact you directly to provide you with further information.

**Clarinet/Flute** – will continue from Monday 10 September with Mrs Taylor. If you have an instrument to return please can you bring it on Monday 10 September.

**Piano/Singing Lessons** – start w/c 17 September with Andrea Ryder. She has some space for new children who wish to learn to sing or play the piano. If your child is interested in lessons please email andrearyder@btopenworld.com